Rotary

Club of Columbus

REMINDER - No Meeting Tuesday - Wine Down Wednesday!

D Reminder, this Rotary year, there are only 3 regular meetings a month. The
AWNE Ollv,) last Wednesday of the month, we will have a "Wine Down Wednesday"
Wednesday social instead!

REMINDER: NO meeting on 8/27

Social on Wednesday

Join us for an evening of socializing with your fellow Rotarians - and it's a
great place to bring a guest to introduce them to Rotary!

¢ Wednesday, August 28 from 5-7pm at Valter's at the Maennerchor
e See the full details and RSVP with the link in the club calendar

Thank you to everyone who helped pack and distribute school supplies for Windsor STEM!

Our club helped ensure that every student at Windsor will have the tools they need for success. Stay
tuned for more ways you will be able to support Columbus City Schools throughout the year.

Lunch Payment

Happy Friday, everyone!

I want to add on to my note from last week that The Boat House charges us for the number of guests
eating lunch by number of plates used. If you select to pay the $10 option, please only take a dessert
plate.
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To reiterate the lunch fee details:

o After a few membership surveys earlier this year, the Board concluded that starting with my
term, we should move back to The Boat House at lunchtime. The results of the surveys pointed
toward this still being the solution most people wanted, even though it meant an increased cost.
And I think the turnout has proven that this was the right choice!

e At The Boat House, there is a fee to rent the room and A/V. With this, we decided to re-
implement the meeting fee of $10 for every person who attends. That way we don't lose
money on lunch. This fee is NOT included in your dues, it must be paid at the door
unless you have pre-paid for lunches.

o The meeting fee of $10 is the base price of attending a meeting, and that includes
coffee and dessert. Lunch is an additional $25 - the meeting fee is still required
even if you are eating lunch, for a total of $35.

o Please note: The Boat House counts plates to determine how many guests had
lunch. So, if you select the $10 option, please only take a dessert plate.

When putting together the budget for 2024-2025, we also knew we would have lowered
administrative costs in the absence of a paid staff person. With that knowledge, to offset the higher
lunch expenses, we lowered dues for all members and offered an additional early bird
discount. You can also save money on lunch by pre-paying.

If you have any questions about this, please let me know!

Emily Chapman
CRC President 2024-2025
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